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*Gary Keller is the Environmental Director for CAGE LFA

Dear Mr. Keller*,

Thank you for calling the California Department of Public 
Health Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Branch, and 
for your interest in the ‘Lead in Aviation Gas’ flyer. Our local 
health jurisdiction programs across the state were provided 
printed copies of the flyer for distribution in neighborhoods 
surrounding airports that use leaded aviation gas. The 
flyers may also be distributed during outreach activities to 
the public, child care providers, health care providers, and 
collaborative partners. Community resources and a digital 
copy of the flyer are available on CLPPB’s Lead in Aviation 
Gas web page, and printed copies may be requested through 
local programs. The contact information for local programs 
can be found on our Index of Local Programs web page.

Please let us know if we may provide additional assistance.

Thank you,

Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Branch
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CCDPHP/DEODC/CLPPB/Pages/AviationGas.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CCDPHP/DEODC/CLPPB/Pages/CLPPPIndex.aspx
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